Dear member,

The Doug Ellis Sports Centre is pleased to announce that we will be reopening our doors on Monday 12th April. Please see the below information to make sure you are prepared for your first visit back.
BOOKINGS
The gym will be operating at a reduced capacity and you must have an advanced booking to attend a session, which can be made by calling 0121 331 7747. We now have preset time slots available for you to book, with the maximum capacity of 27 people for each session.
	Monday to Friday
	Saturday & Sunday

	07:00 – 08:30
	09:00 – 10:30

	09:00 – 10:30
	11:00 – 12:30

	11:00 – 12:30
	13:00 – 14:30

	13:00 – 14:30
	15:00 – 16:30

	15: 00 – 16:30
	

	17:00 – 18:30
	

	19:00 – 20:30
	



FURTHER INFORMATION
· Please remember that no changing facilities or showers are available. 
· There will be a small amount of lockers available to use outside of the gym area.
· You must bring your membership card with you. 
· We will be operating a social distancing policy of 1m +  so please always adhere to this.
· We will be operating a strict no cash policy so card payments we be accepted only.
· Please remember to wash or sanitize your hands-on entry and exit of the building using the wash stations provided.
· Face coverings must be worn when moving around the building however you will not be required to wear them while in the gym or sportshall.
· We will be adopting a clean as you go policy in the gym so please wipe down any equipment you may use before and after use.
· Our staff will clean down all gym equipment in between each session.
· We have always adopted a ‘keep left’ policy when moving around the building so please adhere to this.
· The Doug Ellis Sports Centre now has a new carpark which can be accessed on Aldridge Road opposite the Johnsons offices. Please note that access can no longer be made through the Wellhead Lane entrance.
· Please understand that we are implementing these guidelines based on advice issued by Government and National Governing bodies. Keeping our members and staff safe is our priority, so please respect our team and fellow gym members by working together to keep our facility open and safe.
· Please do not attend site if you or anyone in your household. are displaying any of the signs or symptoms of Covid 19
· If you test positive for Covid 19 after visiting our facility please notify us as soon as possible.

We look forward to welcoming you back.

The Doug Ellis Team
